
Unions join in international call to support 
culture workers

 France  Italy  U.K. 

Three trade unions (CGT, FP-CGIL and PCS) representing workers in cultural services 
in France, Italy and the UK have come together to highlight the urgent need for 
action to support the sector and tackle poor pay and employment conditions. They 
argue that the sector has been particularly hard hit by measures to tackle the 
pandemic and these have been intensified because of the extent of outsourcing and 
precarious employment. The unions are calling for a strengthening of public culture 
services, decent and secure employment conditions and action to stop privatisation 
and outsourcing. 
CGT (EN, FR, IT) 
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